
December 2016 
 

From Animal-Kind International & our AKI partner organizations in (order of the 
pictures below) Bosnia (Suze), Liberia (Morris), Namibia (Erika), Ghana (Aluizah), 
Suriname (Cynthia), Jamaica (Deborah), Honduras (Pilar), South Sudan (humane 

educators), Armenia (Nune), Tanzania (Thomas), & Uganda (Alex) 
To you, our kind, generous supporters 

 
We wish you peace and happiness in the coming year. 

Your financial support is vitally important to our partners. If not for you, they 
would be unable to rescue, save, and care for so many animals nor reach so 

many people with the message of kindness to animals. We are grateful for you. 
 

 
 

AKI is a 501(c)(3) organization. All donations are tax deductible in the US. We 



work with organizations in countries where raising funds for animals is so difficult. 
That's why they need your support. AKI does the due diligence to ensure that 

your donations are spent for animal rescue and welfare purposes only. We send 
100% of all donations to our partner organizations.  

Please send end-of-year donations to: 
AKI 

POB 300 
Jemez Springs, NM 87025 

Or donate securely online here: http://www.animal-kind.org/aki-donate 
 

Feel free to designate an AKI partner organization to receive your donation, and 
please send a note if this is a gift donation, and we'll send a letter notifying the 

recipient of your thoughtful gift. 
With Gratitude, 

Karen Menczer, Director 
& 

the AKI Board  

 
 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?AnimalKindInternatio/c7f7d6713d/f33df9aebc/a96cd8f0db

